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Aspen Court 
Apartments 
• Built in 1974  
• 140 dwelling units 

(1, 2, and 3 
bedrooms) 



Urbana 
Townhomes 
• Built in 1979 
• 156 dwelling 

units 



Neighborhood Stress 









2012 Urbana Crime Map by Areas 







Lierman Neighborhood 
Action Committee 



City of Urbana Community Development Target Area 







Community Garden 





















Courtesy: News-Gazette (Champaign, IL) 

















Neighborhood Cleanup 













Hunter Austin  
Street Lights 



• Extended the 
existing streetlight 
system 600 ft.  

• Installed two 30-
foot tall spun 
aluminum davit 
arm poles with 
LED luminaires. 

• Installation cost: 
about $15,000  

• Ongoing cost: $200 
/year in electricity. 

 







Lanore Adams Fairlawn 
Multi-Use Path 

















Contact: Natalie Kenny Marquez 
Marketing Coordinator/Director of Urbana’s Market at the Square 
City of Urbana 
217/384-2319 
nmkennymarquez@urbanaillinois.us 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – September 11, 2013 
 

Urbana to Host Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Lanore Adams Fairlawn Multi-Use Path  
 
The City of Urbana, in partnership with the Urbana Business Association, will host a ribbon cutting event 
for the Lanore Adams Fairlawn Multi-Use Path.  The celebration will take place on Saturday, September 
14, 2013 at 3 p.m. at the intersections of Fairlawn Drive and Adams Street in Urbana. 
 
City of Urbana Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds were used to construct the recently 
completed 8-foot wide concrete multi-use path which connects Lanore Drive to Fairlawn and Adams 
Streets.  The pathway can be used by both pedestrians and bicyclist.  As part of the pathway’s 
construction, the area also received new solar powered LED light fixtures, as well as enhanced 
landscaping through the planting of five Burr Oak trees, three Winter King Hawthorn trees, Juniper 
bushes, and a low-grow prairie plant mixture.   
 
The project was administered by the Community Development Services Department – Grants 
Management Division, and completed by the Urbana Public Works Department. 
 
For more information on the ribbon cutting event, please contact Kelly H. Mierkowski, Manager, Grants 
Management Division at 217/384-2441, or by email at khmierkowski@urbanaillinois.us. 
 

###END### 





Possible Redevelopment of  
Aspen Court & Urbana Townhomes 





Urbana Public Television 





Urbana Public Television 
 
James Winston created and 
broadcast a video showing 
what to expect in a traffic 
stop. 



Youth Activities 







Urbana 
Youth Summit 
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